Clatskanie Rifle and Pistol Club Minutes for
January 7, 2021
Meeting called to order at 7:40 pm
Board members in attendance as follows;

Dennis Short — Pres., Richard McCain — VP., Secretary, Belinda Evenson — Treasurer,
Cindy Sacry- Backup Secretary

Minutes from the December meeting were read and approved.
Treasurer’s report was given.
The Pres. Went over several topics:

The phone company fixed the phone and Internet and is now working. They replaced the
router and fixed the broken line by the bridge.

The Door has been fixed. A Big Thank you Aileen Cork and Gerry Simmons for calling a
locksmith to fix it.

We are going to open the Range to the public on January 23, and 24 from 10 AM- 2PM.
For Range duty Mike Sacry will take 1-23-21 & Dick Winders will take 1-24-21.

NRL Shoot — will be on January 9, 2021 at 9 am
Bulls Eye Shoot — 3rd Thursday of the month
Silhouette Shoot — Every Wed., 10:00 am

Cindy Sacry went over some topics from 2020 that were discussed in previous meeting
and want to follow up with them.

1. In January 2020 it was discussed that we needed 3 trash cans for the range.
Solution: Mike Sacry said that he will buy the trash cans for the club.

2. Timers for the indoor range and bathroom.

Answer: The bathroom timer and the indoor range timer have been completed.

3. The Plaque for Willard Evenson.



Answer: According to Belinda Evenson she has not received that paperwork to order it
yet.

Mike Sacry mentioned that someone has removed all of the signs for NO SHOOTING
SHOT GUNS in the rifle range. These signs will be replaced and bolted so no on can
remove them. We need to remind everyone that shot guns can only be used in the
pistol bays!

Meeting adjourned 7:40 pm.
Respectfully,
Cindy Sacry

Back up-Secretary



